Program Committee Meeting Notes 10/23/2008
Pam will send out another conference reminder prior to the 10/28 deadline. An extra $10 is charged for registering late. Depending on costs, a list of registered conference attendees will be posted on the website. Pam will check with Tracy regarding cost. 

Nametags will be created after the 10/28 registration deadline. Tracy will check with Tim if she has any questions. Newcomers (so far we have 11) will have a special designation on their tags. Pam will check with Susan about the Newcomer’s breakfast. 

The t-shirt logo designer will be in attendance at the opening lunch. We will give her a t-shirt when she is recognized. Jen suggested that Pam work up a timeline to give to all presenters at the luncheon – this will keep things moving and allow introductions to go more smoothly.
As a courtesy, Jeff Jaeger will be asked to our lunch prior to his presentation. Joan Meyer will be advised of all extra lunches needed throughout the conference. Amy will check to see if Dave Bartlett will be registering for the full conference or not then advise Joan.

The IASFAA 40th Birthday Party plans are complete. Approximately In addition to the t-shirt sales, the Winery will be contacted about having a few special label bottles that could be auctioned off at the party with proceeds going to flood and tornado victims. It will depend on costs, etc. whether we do this or not.
At this time, we have commitments from eight vendors with approximately 25 reminders sent. Sponsor information will be forwarded to Tara for the program.
IASFAA Committee members will be listed in the program.

It has been finalized that Joe, a University of Dubuque student, will speak on Autism during lunch on Thursday November 13.  Tracy will be introducing Joe.

Anna will bring conference evaluation forms to the conference. They will be placed at each table. Anyone completing an evaluation will have their name included in a drawing at the end of the conference. Names will be on a tear off portion of the evaluation.
Sector moderators were contacted and asked to get questions for their sessions. We have received a few questions. Todd Brown has been contacted about attending the CC, Regents, Proprietary and Private college sector meetings.
There were no additional updates or changes to any of the interest sessions.  Moderator forms have been emailed to Tara Kamin, Joan Meyer, Heather Norris and Pam Perry. 
As of this conference call, we have a total of 123 registrations (108 for full conference, 93 for Friday brunch).
